
Suffolk Supper 2014

The Suffolk Supper will take place at the College on Saturday 18 October 2014. As last year this will
be in a buffet format. Some OFs have already been invited by the College, if they have contributed to
the appeal. All other OFs are invited to join them, free of charge, but they need to make the booking
through me. Before the Supper, the President of the Society, Richard Sayer, will be opening the new
Sixth Form Centre.

The full timetable for the afternoon will be:

2.00  Trustees Meeting (Board Room)

3.00  Finance Committee Meeting (Board Room)

4.00  Council Meeting and induction of new Hon OFs (Chapel Annexe)

6.00  Drinks – Official Reception with brief speeches.

6.30  Official Opening of the Sixth Form Centre.

7.00  Buffet Supper.

The last three years’ Suffolk Suppers  have marked a departure from traditional sit-down suppers.
The buffet format has been hailed as a considerable success, so we are repeating that format again
this year. Tables will be properly set up, so there will be no need to walk around, performing a
difficult balancing act with food, cutlery and glass, while eating and talking at the same time. Places
will not be specifically set, so you are free to move around, and to mix and mingle, rather than be
fixed at one particular table.

There will be wine already on the tables and a cash bar will also be open in the annex to the Dining
Room from about 7.00. The buffet self-service supper will be available from then over the following
two hours. If there are any special dietary requirements please let me know.

Even though the supper is free, booking for the supper is essential as we need to know numbers.
Priority has been given to donors until 19 September, so  non-donors will now be accepted on a first
come first served basis. Numbers are limited. Lists will be closed on October 11th. Donors should
have received invitations individually and should also have replied to Helen Alcoe
(halcoe@framcollege.co.uk ).  If you are a donor and have not received such an invitation get in
touch with Helen immediately.

This is a very special occasion both for the College and for the Society. The new facilities have been
much admired and you will have an opportunity to inspect them. We very much hope that you will
join us in celebrating their official opening.

Please reply to: John A Horton

3 Coucy Close, Framlingham, Woodbridge, Suffolk, IP13 9AX

Tel: 01728 723325;       e-mail: suffolksupper@oldframlinghamian.com


